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POLICY FOR AWARDING CARE GRANTS 

Grabber School has adopted a policy for awarding Grants under the CARES Act Pub L. No. 116-136 and has 
amended the policy effective January 25, 2021, to provide: 

1) Students must complete an application 
2) Students must demonstrate financial need and this need must be determined by the student 

completing a FASFA. 
3) Students must be enrolled in the Cosmetology or Esthetician program. 
4) The maximum Grant will be limited to the maximum Pell Grant amount as set annually by the U.S. 

Department of Education. 
5) Students are not required to repay the Grant. 

 

 


